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cc:  
Subject: Privatization is important 
 
Dear Mr. President, 
  
It is vitally important to the continuing  principles of our free nation to support the idea that all activities are  
"presumed to be commercial".   
  
There are several reasons why I support  privatization, and here are a few: 
- There is no fundamental reason that most  activities of the US government should be carried out by federal 
workers  protected from the conditions of supply and demand.  Work is  work. 
- Anti-trust laws restrict private sector  monopolies based on the idea that competition is good, so it is  hypocritical 
to have federal agencies do work while protected from  competition.   
- Federal agencies are not generally subject  to the oversight given to private institutions by the media and private 
and  government watchdogs, and as such are more liable to commit abuses without  repercussion.   
  
Sincerely, 
Pranav Badhwar 
1827 Florida Ave. NW, 402 
Washington, DC 20009 
 




